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Summary

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]OpenArc has provided the district with a quote for an IP standards based phone system replacement for SAMHS.  This system fully replaces what currently exists, and adds several features such as bridged conference calling, automated attendants, on demand voice mail, and web based management.  Phones will be installed in each office and common area.  The phone system will also enhance the classroom intercom system.  This quote covers all equipment, installation and configuration as well as a one year maintenance agreement.  

The hardware quoted from OpenArc has come in lower than COSTARS state contract prices. 
The portion for the elementary project will be covered by QZAB and the middle/high school portion will be covered by Capital Reserve.


Recommended Motion

[bookmark: OLE_LINK5][bookmark: _GoBack]That the Board of School Directors approves the quote from OpenArc for $34,853.90 to cover hardware, installation, configuration and maintenance on a phone system replacement for Sheffield Area Middle High School and the new addition for the “Sheffield Elementary Project”.



